Etobicoke-Lakeshore Community Planning Group
ELCommunityPlanning@gmail.com

December 2, 2013

TO: Planning and Growth Management Committee

RE: REQUEST FOR DEFERRAL - ITEM PG 29.4 — Electronic and llluminated Sign
Study and Recommendations for Amendments to Chapter 694 of the Municipal
Code

We kindly request a deferral of the above item scheduled to be heard at the December
4" meeting of the Planning and Growth Management Committee to the next meeting of
PGMC scheduled in January 2014 for the following reasons:
- the importance of the above item and its direct impact on communities
- the extremely short notice provided to the public on Wednesday, November 27,
with supplementary materials in the form of the Amendment provided on Friday,
November 29

- and approximately 200 pages of material to be read, considered and discussed
by communities

We trust you will agree that the request is reasonable.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Peggy Moulder



